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On January 27, 2010 at 10:00 at the Department of Motor Vehicles 
Headquarters Building, Room 119, 2300 West Broad Street, 
Richmond, Virginia 23220, the Motor Vehicle Dealer Board will hold a 
Public Hearing to receive public comments on the proposed 
Regulations for Recertification for Independent (used) Motor Vehicle 
Dealers. 
 
The dealer-operator is the individual who is in charge of the day-to-
day operations of a motor vehicle dealership.  For most independent 
(used) dealers, this is the owner.  These regulations would require 
independent dealer-operators to recertify every three years by either 
completing a course of study or passing an exam.  The regulations 
also establish criteria for entities that provide continuing education 
courses. 
 


